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�~�e�t�t�e�r�s� To The �~�D�I�T�O�R� 
Novemh2r 1971 

Dear Sir: 

For several years Dr. William R. Halliday has expressed a desire to 
see a "caves of Arizona" published by either Arizona cavers or by him­
self. For years Arizona cavers have told Dr. Halliday of the numerous 
conservation reasons why we do not wish to publish a state survey and 
why we strongly urge no one to do so. 

We have now received word from an NSS member who recently visited 
Halliday in Washington and who reports that Dr. Halliday is seriously 
considering publishing a "caves of Arizona" himself in the very near 
future. Representing the cave organizations in Arizona, we are vehe­
mently opposed to such a publication for the reasons stated below. 

It has long been the policy of Arizona cavers to oppose publication 
of a state cave survey due to �c�i�r�c�u�m�s�t�a�n�~�e�s� peculiar to Arizona and the 
southwest. More than three-quarters of Arizona is public land and ap­
proximately ninty percent of the caves in the state are located on this 
public land. We have few private cave owners to have good relations 
with here and no private cave protection. If a cave list is published 
(especially one like Halliday proposes, giving locations to the nearest 
square mile). The caves will be located by individuals unaware of a 
cave's uniqueness and cave preservation and entered without the neces­
sity of obtaining permission, and accompanying guidelines, from anyone. 
The ever increasing number of outdoor enthusiasts (hikers, climbers, 
rockhounds, etc.) in Arizona is phenomenal; and all of these groups go 
caving at one time or another. Due to the good weather conditions here, 
Arizona caves can be visited throughout the year. A cave whose location 
is general knowledge in Arizona is a doomed cave in a year's time. The 
cavers of Arizona have tried to spread the word of cave conservation to 
other outdoor groups in the state without giving them a list of cave lo­
cations. 

Conservation conscious cavers across the u.s. have been taken to caves 
in this state by Arizona cavers and this will continue. NSS members 
don't need a cave list to locate Arizona caves; they can contact any of 
the cave organizations in the state. All that a cave list will do for 
Arizona is unnecessarily increase cave traffic and both intentional and 
unintentional vandalism. Excessive traffic to many caves on federal 
land could cause their closure to even serious workers. 

We who live and cave in Arizona feel that we certainly understand the 
cave conservation situation here better than someone who. lives and caves 
elsewhere. We feel that an Arizona cave survey would do great damage to 
the caves of this state and we feel that such a decision on a cave list 
for this state should be ours. We, the organized cavers of Arizona, are 
totally opposed to any "Arizona Cave Survey" by Dr. Halliday or any other 
individual and/or group. 

We hope that other NSS members will help by joining us in opposition 
to an Arizona cave list and upholding the right of cavers in a state to 
pursue �c�~�v�e� conservation in a way that will be most beneficial to cave 
preservation in their area. 


